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15th December 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I want to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a peaceful and restful Christmas. It has been a very 

busy first term and our students are now very much looking forward to the Christmas break.  

Please see below a list of key dates for January and February. Please note there are two closure days, one in 

January and one in February for Department of Education training days for school staff.  

 

18th December Annual Christmas Jumper Day (Money raised going to Pieta House) 

21st December Annual School Market Day 

22nd December Annual School Walk  

NOTE: School finishes at 11am for Christmas Break 

8th January School re-opens for term 2 

11th January School Closure day for whole school JCT Training Day (Department of Education Day) 

16th January 2nd Year Parent Teacher Meeting 4pm to 6.30pm 

25th January 5th Year Parent Teacher Meeting 4pm to 6.30pm 

29th January Mock exams for 3rd and 6th year Begin 

19th February School Closure day for whole school JCT Training Day (Department of Education Day) 

20th February 1st Year Parent Teacher Meeting 4pm to 6.30pm 

 

The school Calendar is as issued in August for the remainder of the school year. Finally, can I thank you for your 

continued support and on behalf of all the staff of the Coláiste I want to extend my sympathies to families who 

have suffered the loss of a loved one over the past twelve months.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter Creedon    Darius Delahunty   Sinéad Tarrant 

pcreedon@tipperaryetb.ie  ddelahunty@tipperaryetb.ie  starrant@tipperaryetb.ie 
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